
 We have participated in outdoor learning with Mr Jacklin 
 We have finished art work around our spotlight artist Rembrandt  
 Practised the recall of times tables. 
 We have been practicing our music skills using Glockenspiels to create a 

walking bassline  
 We have finished our maths mission using short multiplication and division 

methods 
 We have completed individual reading sessions and completed the Reading 

Plus assessment 
 We have had conversations in French around clothing and being able to use 

adjectives to describe them 

1. Get… Mathematical! 2. Get… Researching 

Can you complete the work set on My 
Maths around fractions and decimal 
numbers?  

As summer is approaching we should be 
reminded how to keep ourselves safe in 
the sun and out and about with our 
friends. Can you create an informative 
poster for your peers on how to keep 
safe this summer? 

3. Get… Creative 4. Get… Practicing 

Next week is your last week in year 4. 
Can you create something that 
symbolises your time in year 4?This 
may be a picture, a model, a video or 
anything else that may symbolise your 
time in year four. These will be added 
to your transition boxes next week.  

 
Next Friday we will be holding a games 
afternoon which will include the skills 
learnt in PE this year. Can you practice 
your throwing, feinting and catching skills 
ready for some volleyball/dodgeball? 
Practice with family and siblings! Are you 
able to explain the rules of these games to 
someone at home? 

 

 Remember that the reading target each week is to read at least 3 times a 
week at home, including once to an adult. This can be using books or 
readingplus.com account online. 

 Pupils in both classes have their own readingplus.com account to use at home 
as well as at school. 

 Children will have another transition afternoon with their new 
teachers/class on Monday, 

 Also practise times tables each week - pupils should be confident with these 
by the end of Year 4. Use TT Rockstars accounts as well as Hit the Button and 
other games. 

 P.E. kits are required next Friday for games on the last day of term. 
 Please remember to access Google Classroom  

Friday  14th July 

2022 



 We close for the summer holidays next Friday at normal time.  

 

  

 


